

Oakwood

Primary School

Achieving Excellence Together

Headteacher: Ian Taylor, BEd (Hons) NPQH **Chair of Governors:** Jackie Kerwood

Sandpiper Road SOUTHAMPTON SO16 8FD

oakwoodlive.net

info@oakwoodlive.net

Phone: 023 8074 2345 Fax: 023 8074 2346

29 April 2015

Dear Parent

Year 6 Breakfast from 11 - 14 May 2015

I am writing to let you know that during the week of the End of Key Stage Tests we will be providing a breakfast every morning at school from 8:15 am for the children in Year 6. We are hoping this will be a settling time for the children before they begin each test.

This year, Oakwood Schools Association have kindly offered to fund the cost of the breakfast so there will be no charge to you. The children will be offered cereals, toast and jam and a drink.

If you would like your child to come for breakfast, please sign and return the slip below by **Monday 4 May** and let us know of any particular food allergies.

It is very important that your child has a breakfast each morning (either at home or school) and is at school ready for these important tests by 8:50 am sharp.

Thank you for your help with this.

Yours sincerely

Ian Taylor Headteacher

Year 6 Breakfast

I would like my child to have breakfast during week commencing 11 May 2015.

My child has the following food allergy _____

Signed















